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The Hon.Pru Goward, MP
Minister for Planning, and Miníster for Women
GPO Box 5341
SYDNEY NSW 2OO1

Dear Minister

MOOREBANK INTERMODAL TERMINAL PROJECT

A report was considered in regard to the proposed intermodal terminal in Moorebank
at the Ordinary Council meeting held on I December 2014.|t was resolved in part, at
this meeting that the Council write to you outlining Fairfield City Council's concerns
regarding the Moorebank lntermodal Freight Termínals impacts on Liverpool City
Council's residents.

The proposed intermodal terminaf in Moorebank is expected to have substantial
impact on the amenity of the residents in Liverpool Local Government Area due to the
increased truck movements proposed to/from the intermodal terminal for freight
sourced from Port Botany.

Fairfield City Council supports Liverpool City Council's position in regard to opposíng
the proposed intermodal at Moorebank. lt would be greatly appreciated if the adverse
impacts on Liverpool City Council residents due to the proposed Moorebank
lntermodal Terminal is taken into account prior to a decision being made.

Thank you in anticipation of your assistance in thís matter. Should you require any
further information, please contact Mr Roshan Aryal, Council's Manager Built Systems
on 9725 0260.

Yours sincerely

FRANK CARBONE
MAYOR OF FAIRFIELD CITY

19 December 2O14
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